
Airport Events &  
Activities 

Open Hangar and  
Aircraft Display Day 
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
(2nd Saturday) 
See Rosemary Jensen and 
Carl Gerker in the Terminal 
Building lobby for event de-
tails. 

Aviation Commission 
Meetings 

Wednesday, August 27 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Compton Woodley Airport 
901 West Alondra Blvd. 
Compton, CA 90220 

Wednesday, September 17 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
General Wm. J. Fox Airfield 
4725 William J. Barnes Ave 
Lancaster, CA 93536 

Wednesday, October 29 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Whiteman Airport 
10000 Airpark Way 
Pacoima, CA 91331 

From the Airport Manager 

Adam Sikorski (asikorski@pw.lacounty.gov) 

I hope you’ve had a wonderful year thus far.  As you may have        

noticed, we decided to shift from our monthly newsletter to a      

quarterly format.  This change will allow us to focus on seasonal   de-

velopments, upcoming events, and key airport news.  Keep an eye out 

for updates next quarter. 

Please join us in welcoming our new Air Traffic Manager with the FAA, 

Jose Gonzales.  Born and raised in South Lake Tahoe, California, Jose 

is a service member of the Army National Guard in Los Alamitos.  He 

is looking forward to meeting all of you and is motivated to see what 

we can accomplish moving forward at General William J. Fox Airfield. 

Please don’t hesitate to call me if you have any questions or require 

additional information about airport events and activities, projects, or 

anything else related to the airport. 

Airport Ops & Admin 

As we conduct regular maintenance of our facilities, please utilize 

your Tenant Airport Portal to submit maintenance work orders.  This 

will help us address your needs while maintaining an ongoing         

progress report of all work.  Refer to Page 2 of this newsletter for the 

QR code link. 

Please note that our main office number has changed to                

(661) 945-0078.  The old number will be discontinued soon. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to keep airport records current and  

accurate, we kindly ask that any updates to tenant or aircraft          

information be promptly reported to airport management.   

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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Contact the Airport for 
Available Hangars & 
Tiedowns 

Fox Airfield 
(661) 945-0078 

Brackett Field Airport 
(909) 593-1395 

Compton/Woodley 
Airport 
(310) 631-8140 

San Gabriel Valley 
Airport 
(626) 448-6129 

Whiteman Airport 
(818) 896-5271 

Fuel Services 

MH Fuels 
Full and Self-Service 100LL 
+ Full-Service Jet A 
(661) 499-5493 

Airport Tenant Portal 

Scan the QR Code below 

to make hangar/tiedown 

rent payments and file 

hangar maintenance    

requests. 
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General Wm. J. Fox Airfield 

4725 Wm. J. Barnes Avenue 

Lancaster, CA 93536 
 

Office: (661) 945-0078 

Operations: (661) 331-7616 

More information about the airport and the other 4 

County-owned airports is available at: 

https://pw.lacounty.gov/avi/airports/ 

Public Works—Airports 

900 South Fremont Avenue 

Alhambra, CA 91803 
 

Office: (626) 300-4602 
LACountyAirports@pw.lacounty.gov  

Airport Improvement Projects 
Taxilane and Apron Area Pavement Project #1 

Public Works plans to begin design later this year to reconstruct 

some of the paved south taxilanes (J, D, C), taxilanes between 

hangars, and the eastern apron areas.  Construction for the project 

is anticipated to begin in 2028. 

Taxilane and Apron Area Pavement Project #2 

Public Works plans to begin the design in 2026 to rehabilitate the    

remaining paved taxilanes (F, E) and ramp areas on the airport. 

Construction for the project is anticipated to begin in 2029. 

Repair Updates 

A motor vehicle operating outside of the airport recently crashed 

into and damaged the airport’s perimeter fence.  While repairs are 

currently underway, this incident is a reminder to always prioritize 

safe driving, particularly on and around the airport. 

 

Other 
It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of one of our 

own in the Aviation Division.  Salvatore Bernard Cirino (Sal) passed 

away on June 29, 2025.  Sal served at all five County airports as an    

Airport Maintenance Worker.  Prior to joining Public Works, he 

spent seven years with American Airports Corporation as an Airport 

Maintenance Technician.  We knew Sal for his kindness, willingness 

to help, and a sly sense of wit and humor that would make him       

genuinely fun to be around.  He will be deeply missed by all who 

had the pleasure of knowing him. 
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